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Wednesday 1st December 2021| 26 Rabi ul Awwal 1443

As-salām ʿalaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barakatuhu

Dear Parents,

We hope and pray that this newsletter reaches you in strong imān and good health.

● Parents Day - Parents day is on Friday 10th December. School will be closed.
Please find attached a letter for further information. Children's Books will be
sent out on Thursday 9th for parents to look through and refer to for parents
day meeting. Please ensure the BOOKS ARE RETURNED on Monday 13th
December as the children will need it for lessons.

● Giving Tuesday - JazakAllahu khayran for your donations towards IT equipment
for Apex. So far we have raised over £1600 and you can continue to donate for
another 25 days, so please share the link with your family and friends!
http://launchgood.com/Apexprimary

● Apex Round table - The next round table discussion led by Muallim
Abdurrahman  is on Thursday 9th December 2021 from 6.30pm - 8pm at Apex
Primary. Topic of discussion is Pros and Cons of Islamic schools. Please find
attached the leaflet for further info.Participants can also join online.

● Event - Islamic Pedagogy 101 on Saturday 18th December from 3-6pm. We
would like to invite you to a joint event between Apex Trust and Read Teaching
Network in the delivery of a unique insight into the Quranic methodology of
teaching by our Muallim Abdurrahman. There are only limited places and
registration is mandatory.  Please find attached the leaflet for further info.

● Morning drop offs and pick-ups - Please familiarise yourself and adhere to our
traffic calming policy as it has been put in place to ensure we are giving
consideration to the safety of our children, the local residents and other drivers

http://launchgood.com/Apexprimary


as below:

MORNING DROP OFF SCHEME

We have introduced a drop off scheme allowing parents to drop off children at the front of the
school at 8:00 - 8:10am and no earlier. Staff assists pupils out of the cars and take responsibility
for ensuring children enter the school gate through the allocated entrance. Parents enter Argyle
Road from Northbrook Road and must exit through Beal Road (see map below).  This will ensure
traffic to flow safely. Parents arriving earlier than 8:10am should follow the Park and Walk Policy.
Cars should not be parked on Argyle Road at any time during drop off.

● End of term holiday - School will close for two weeks holiday on Friday 17th
December and re-open in the new year on Wednesday 5th January 2022

JazakAllahu khayran for your continued support and cooperation.

Ms Meherun
Headteacher


